15 December 2022

Dear

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays
Rob and the Team at UCC Motorhomes & Caravans wish you a Merry Christmas and happy times out and about in your Motorhome or Caravan this festive season.
UCC will be closed from Lunchtime 23rd December.  The Sales yard will reopen on Monday 9 January and the Workshop reopens with limited staff on Wednesday 11 January.  After another challenging year we are all looking forward to a chance to refresh for next year.
If you need assistance during the holiday break our phone system will divert your calls to a team member who will be able to help.  Ph 03 349 7747, option 1 for sales or option 2 for service

Getting ready for Summer
If you haven’t used your Motorhome or Caravan for a while, it pays to carry out some preventative maintenance and simple checks before you plan to head away on your next trip.  There are some simple things you can do such as checking tyre pressure, engine fluids, all your appliances are working correctly, spiders haven’t built a home in the back of any gas appliances, birds aren’t nesting in the engine, lubricate hinges, rubber seals etc.  Check your Self Containment, Electrical Warrant of Fitness etc. are up to date are just a few things to make your next trip trouble free.  

Diesel in your freshwater tank
I want to reiterate some information that was sent out earlier this year.  There have been multiple instances lately where Diesel has been accidentally put into the fresh water tank, usually by a family member who has borrowed the motorhome.  
It happens!  If you make the unfortunate mistake of putting Diesel into your freshwater tank it is very important to NEVER try to pump it out of the tank using your on-board water pump.  It should be drained directly from the tank into suitable containers as soon as possible.  Pumping the contaminated water through a tap makes the repair job so much more complicated and incurs unnecessary expense.  It is best to drain the water tank as soon as possible.  Most times the water tank will need to be replaced, the smell and taste of Diesel is very hard to remove effectively.  If you pump it through the system, then pipes and fittings will also need to be replaced.

Support videos
Just a reminder that we have some videos on the UCC motorhomes web site that cover some of the common items on European sourced motorhomes.  
Go to https://www.uccmotorhomes.co.nz/videos
You will also find previous issues of this newsletter on our website.

Workshop
Our workshop capacity has been increased and we are now able to carry out work for our customers in a more timely fashion.  If you have a job that needs to be done prior to Christmas we are likely to be able to carry it out.  Please contact us to arrange an appointment.

Selling your Motorhome
If you have made the sad decision that you no longer need your motorhome and intend to sell it, please contact either Rob or Sarah to discuss the options we can offer to help you with this.  We are always on the lookout for good motorhomes.

Please remember that if you need help or advice for your motorhome or caravan, please do not hesitate to get in touch with one of our team.

Wishing you and your family an enjoyable, safe and Healthy holidays

Kind regards
The Team @ UCC Motorhomes and Caravans
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